

## GREGG SHIMANSKI REALTY, INC.

Specializing in Real Estate Development, Sale & Exchange of Income Property

June 12, 2012

Dear CDA Commissioners, Alders, and Staff:

Following our May monthly meeting, I had reason to reflect on my leadership role with the Community Development Authority (CDA).

After a great deal of personal reflection and evaluation, I have concluded it is time for me to move on.

Enclosed is a copy of my letter of resignation to the Mayor.

I cannot begin to thank all of you for your support and more importantly hard work in achieving the high level of success not only with our clients/customers, but within the community as a whole.

I believe the strong level of commitment and professionalism shown by the CDA Commissioners as well as CDA/Housing Operations staff and City of Madison staff should be an example to all in citizen based government of solid successful teamwork to achieve a goal.

Best wishes to this exceptional body for continued growth and progress.

Sincerely,

(Gregg Shimanski

Gs:bms

